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Mr Wawrick Lidbury
Chief Executive Officer
Wollongong Coal

7 Princess Street
Corrimal, NSW, 2518

08/03/2021
Dear Mr Lidbury

Wongawilli Coal Mine (MP09_0161-Mod-2)
Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the development application including the Modification Report for the above
proposal ended on 3 March 2021. All submissions received by the Department during the exhibition
of the proposal are available on the Department’s website at
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/31026

The Department requires that you provide a response to the issues raised in those submissions, in
accordance with clause 82(2) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000.
Please provide a response to the issues raised in these submissions by 30 April 2021.

The Department will make available on the project website additional advice from government
agencies as it is provided to the Department.

If you have any questions, please contact Jack Turner, who can be contacted on 02 9995 5387/ at
Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments

as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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